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Apple Valley Library reopens at Victor Valley Museum 
 

 

The San Bernardino County Library’s Apple Valley branch, currently undergoing construction, 
will temporarily reopen at the Victor Valley Museum in time for customers to join the Summer 
Reading Program. 
 
Beginning Monday, June 29, the Apple Valley branch will offer access to library materials, 
programs, services, and the ability to request materials from other branches. The temporary 
location is at the Victor Valley Museum, 11873 Apple Valley Road in Apple Valley. Computer 
access is the only service that won’t be available. 
 
Apple Valley customers are invited to “Join the Galactic Forces” during the Summer Reading 
Program. Throughout the summer, the Library will give away awesome incentives to 
participants who sign up and read.  
 
Reading for rewards is just the beginning. The Apple Valley Library will host various programs 
of galactic proportions, including performers, space-themed crafts, movies and more. 
Tuesdays will feature 3 Performer shows which will begin at 2, 3, and 4 p.m. Space will be 
limited, so please come early to secure a spot. Additional programs include family movie nights 
on Mondays at 4:30 p.m., kids craft station on Thursdays at 4 p.m., and teen programs on 
Wednesdays and Thursdays at 2 p.m. For a full listing of Summer programs, please refer to the 
Library website, http://www.sbclib.org. The Summer Reading Program is open to all ages, so 
come on in and sign the whole family up. This program is absolutely free! 
 
For more information, call the Victor Valley Museum at (760) 240-2111. 
 
The San Bernardino County Library System is a dynamic network of 32 branch libraries that 
serves a diverse population over a vast geographic area. The County library system strives to 
provide equal access to information, technology, programs, and services for all the people who 
call San Bernardino County home.  
 
The library plays a key role in the achievement of the Countywide Vision, 
www.sbcounty.gov/vision, by contributing to the educational, cultural, and historical 
development of our County community.  
 
For more information on the San Bernardino County Library system, please visit 
http://www.sbclib.org/ or call (909) 387-2220.   
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